
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 4/7/2011 3:37:51 PM 
Subject: 	 Re: Fast and Furious 

Of course. 

From: Johnston, Deborah A. (ODAG) 
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2011 11:20 AM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Fast and Furious 

Matt: I see there is a briefing scheduled for the DAG today on Fast and Furious. Do you think it would be okay for 

me to sit in, since it crosses over into so much that I'm doing? 

Debbie 

Deborah A. Johnston 

Associate Deputy Attorney General 

950 Pennsylvania Ave. NW Rnn 4116 

Washington, DC 20530 
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